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Dear editors of World Journal of Nephrology, 
 
 
Please accept our revised manuscript, “Sleep Disorders and Chronic Kidney Disease.”  

We have carefully gone through and addressed all of the editorial and reviewers 

comments.  In response, we have updated the authors’ page, added a list of abbreviations, 

and included the doi for each of our references.  In response to the reviewers’ comments, 

we have added a new section entitled ‘clinical recommendations’ just before the 

Conclusions.  We thank you for the careful read and critique of our article and hope it 

well serve to create dialog around sleep disorders in renal populations. 

 

Daniel Cukor, PhD. 

 


